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Kansas Department of Transportation Traffic Alert 
 
News Contact:  Kimberly Qualls, (785) 640-9340 or kqualls@ksdot.org 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
For Monday/Friday, May 3-7, 2010 – Lawrence/Douglas County (REVISED) 
 

US-59/North 3rd Street 
 
Weather permitting, on Monday/Friday, May 3-7, during daylight hours, northbound and 
southbound traffic on US-59/North 3rd Street will experience brief periodic 7-10 minute closures for 
the placement of beams on the new I-70/Kansas Turnpike Bridge. The work will take place adjacent to 
the roadway and will occur during non-peak period daylight hours. 
 
Flaggers will direct traffic during the brief periodic closures. Drivers will experience minor delays of 
approximately seven to ten minutes during the flagging operation.   
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